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OHRRedistricting

From: Margarette Beckwith <mbeckwith@beckwithchapman.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 12:39 PM
To: Testimony
Subject: Redistricting Testimony

Dear Commission 
I strongly oppose the current proposed map such as the one from Sen. 
Huffman. We Ohio voters mandated a change from the currently 
gerrymandered districting map, and we expect this commission to 
uphold their part to do just that. The Huffman map is unacceptable as it 
does not give equal opportunity for every voter’s choice to be 
considered. I urge adoption of the Ohio Citizens’ Redistricting 
Commission Unity Map. 
Thank you. 

The citizens of Ohio are counting on you to be fair in this endeavor! Please respect our 
wishes!! 
 

Margarette E Beckwith 
4358 Kehr Road Oxford Ohio 
Butler County 
513 523.1103 


